Expense Summary:

· $250.00 Reimbursement funding provided by HOA

· $267.42 Spent on meat, cutlery, plates, condiments, rolls, etc.

· $121.00 Spent on party favors, decorations, chaffing set, awards, volleyball

· $138.42(+) Short fall made up voluntarily by Advisory Committee members 

· Recommend next party plan on at least $400-$500 for expenses.  Also anticipate additional participation. 

Issues:  (These are not meant to direct issues toward anyone, but to call attention for future planning).

· Basement Fire Extinguisher needed recharging for grill safety.

· Lock on entrance door to food room needed rekeying so alarm would not activate when party door was opened.  Alarm has been taken care of but must be turned off separately from the main alarm and reset after use.

·  Volleyball net repaired and new ball purchased.  Net and Ball is now kept in the storage room and it is recommended that use be controlled with a cash deposit of at least $20.00. 

· An additional party was booked in the club house, it caused additional parking demand, kids dropped food on the pool party from balcony, and food storage in refrigerator was overloaded due to both parties.  Suggest double booking be avoided in the future.  In addition they borrowed the volleyball and never returned it.  It was found a week later in the shrubbery.  

· Supplying personal grills created logistic issues.  This has been rectified by the HOA purchasing a new large grill, for cooking up to 35 burgers at a time.

· Security:  Local Sheriff Station was advised in advance of party event, but not on site, until a confrontation between mothers, with young children, had some kind of issue between them.

· Basketball court was posted with signs to deter non-resident use during the event.  This will always be an issue until fencing is installed around the complete amenity area.

· Tea and lemonade were served to eliminate drink cost.  Recommend canned drinks and water bottles when funds permit.

· Party clean up accomplished by committee members, and a few volunteers. 

· With all the attempts made to advertise the event, complaints were still voiced that they did not know everyone in Centennial Lakes was invited.  Recommend earlier advertising be done.  This new web site will also help in this effort.    
